Republic of Rwanda

Embassy to Switzerland
and Permanent Mission
to the United Nations
o Office - GENEVA

Geneva, 10 May 2024
Ref Ne GE/Qoq /16/2024

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Rwanda to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizations in Geneva presents its
compliments to the Secretariat of the Committee on the Elimination of
Discrimination against Women, and has the honour to transmit the
delegation of the Republic of Rwanda to the CEDAW 88t session, which will
take place from 13th to 315t May 2024.

1. Honourable Dr. Valentine UWAMARIYA, Minister of Gender and Family
Promotion (MIGEPROF)

2. H.E. James NGANGO, Ambassador and Permanent Representative,

3. Mr. Wiliam NDENGEYINKA, Senior State Attorney International Justice
and Judicial Cooperation,

4. Mr. Edmond TUBANAMBALI, First Counsellor,

5. Mrs. Betty DUSENGE, Second Counsellor,

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Rwanda to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the Committee on the Elimination

of Discrimination against Women the assurances
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The Secretariat of the Commiltee on the
against Women (CEDAW)
GENEVA
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